
 
 
June 8, 2020 
 
VIA RESS and EMAIL 

 
Ms. Christine E. Long  
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 

 Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
Email:  boardsec@oeb.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 

 
Re: Consultation on Implementing the Process for Enabling Customers to Opt Out of Time-

of-Use Pricing Ontario Energy Board File No: EB-2020-0152 
 

Alectra Utilities (“Alectra”) will be participating in the OEB Consultation Stakeholder meeting 
scheduled for June 9, 2020.  Indy Butany-DeSouza will attend on behalf of Alectra. In addition, 
John Bonadie, Michael Lister and Natalie Yeates may be joining Ms. Butany-DeSouza. 
 
Alectra is interested in participating in the Customer Choice Working Group.  Linas Medelis,  Acting 
Vice President, Customer Service will be representing Alectra and can be notified of meetings at 
linas.medlis@alectrautilities.com. Mr. Medelis has in-depth knowledge related to customer 
experience and also related to Oracle’s CC&B platform, the CIS that is employed by Alectra 
Utilities, Toronto Hydro and Hydro Ottawa.  Linas will be able to bring his wealth of experience as 
well as technical knowledge to bear in the working group. 
 
Alectra will not be seeking cost awards in this proceeding. 
 
All details regarding this meeting should be emailed to Indy Butany-DeSouza 
(indy.butany@alectrautilities.com). 

 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by Indy J. Butany-DeSouza 
 
Indy J. Butany-DeSouza, MBA  
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs  
Alectra Utilities Corporation 
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